DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH
WASHINGTON 25, D.C. IN REPLY REFER TO
ONR:432:LDB:1gb
NR 043-266
14 February 1962

Professor F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 66

Barcelona 17, Spain

Dear Professor Balaguer:

In planning commitment of our funds for this year, we are in a
position to consider a proposal from you for a long-term extension
of your contract in "Exponential Approximations of Functions."

If you wish to submit a proposal for no more than $5,000, to
be applied to a 2 year extension of the work from 1 July 1962 to

30 June 1964, we shall be happy to review it.

Sincerely yours,
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LEILA D. BRAM
Mathematics Branch

Copy to:
ONR/London
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